
Sent: 15 November 2013 19:46
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/01295/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 7:45 PM on 15 Nov 2013 from Mrs Kim Tibble.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Part retrospective change of use of land at Grange Farm for equestrian training and competition purposes and construction of two all-weather sand arenas, together with associated access improvements, vehicle parking and site landscaping 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Kim Tibble

	Email:
	

	Address:
	The Old Barn Street From Grange Lane To Wigginton Heath, Swalcliffe, Oxfordshire OX15 4LQ


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	As a resident/home owner who lives within close proximity of the site in question, I would like to express my support for the above mentioned proposal, The local area both consists of and attracts equestrian enthusiasts and thus this facility is in keeping with the area and both promotes and is essential for the longevity of traditional rural activities. I feel the application is further supported by the fact that the facility is occupied by the owners who are heavily involved with and contribute towards the local community as opposed to an application being made for a stand alone commercial enterprise.


